

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

September 20, 2018

Raymond Cermak, Sr. 53 Atwater Street St Paul MN 55117

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>53 Atwater Street</u>

Dear Mr. Cermak, Sr:

This is to confirm that on September 18, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to **October 2**, **2018 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall**. We got an update from Lisa Martin stating that she has reviewed the old files and there is no site plan or approved parking next to the garage. We will discuss at the October 2[,] 2018 hearing timelines and what options for making the parking surface code compliance.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang City Council Offices

c: CE Supervisors Richard Kedrowski